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January 8, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear MCS Families, 
 
We have enjoyed a wonderful first week back in school at all campuses and in virtual learning. Students and 
faculty have hit the ground running to finish out the final weeks of first semester. As a reminder, first semester 
will conclude on January 22, and second semester begins January 25.  
 
Although we have entered a new year, Covid-19 remains a concern throughout our community. Please be 
mindful to stay safe over the weekend and avoid any unnecessary gatherings. We need everyone’s help to stop 
the spread of illness and keep our campuses open. If your child feels unwell or comes in close contact with a 
positive case, please do not send him or her to school. If you have any questions about how to handle illness or 
exposure, please see the student decision tree posted on our website. 
 
Winter has arrived, and with this season comes the possibility of inclement weather. This year we are fully 
equipped to pivot to distance learning should weather impact our ability to hold on-campus classes. Should this 
transition to distance learning be necessary, we will spread the word through phone calls, websites, and social 
media to let you know as soon as possible in advance. Unless you hear from us otherwise, school will be in 
session as normal.  
 
Sincerely, 

	  
Charlotte A. Seals 
Superintendent  
Madison County Schools 
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